
 

 

Attention Parents and Guardians:  

 For the Winter Concert this year, the music and art departments are asking for food 

donations of canned foods and dry goods. The food drive will be taking place from 

November 1st through November 26th and all donations will be given to the Brentwood 

Food Pantry to provide families in our area with meals during the holiday season. 

 During our food drive, we are hoping to collect as much as we can to give back to our 

community.  Some examples of foods that could be brought in are the following:  

 

 

 

 

 All our classes will be receiving boxes to collect the donations. Donations given will 

be counted towards our reward system: giant candies to put on our Winter Concert 

gingerbread house stage display!  The giant candies will be made in art class, and 4th and 5th 

grade students will be creating the gingerbread houses that classes will display the candies 

on.  

 We are overwhelmingly excited by the prospect of the Food Drive. We cannot wait to 

see the wonderful giving spirit of Elroy Elementary shine this holiday season! 

 Thank you,  

 Mr. Sherman & Mrs. Graff 

- Soup 

- Cereal 

- Pasta 

- Sugar 

  

- Flour  

- Juice 

- Rice 

- Oatmeal 

  

- Canned Vegetables 

- Canned Fruits 

- Canned Meat 

- Microwavable Foods 

  


